
 

May 25, 2010 
 
 
 
 
To the Honorable Common Council 
  Public Works Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 100053 vacates a portion of North 25th Street, east side, between the Menomonee River 
and the Soo Line Railroad Company right-of-way, in the 8th Aldermanic District. This vacation was 
initiated by the City of Milwaukee, and eliminates unneeded excess right-of-way in conjunction with the 
City Lights development. 
 
 The Department of Public Works Coordinated Report contains no stated objections to the 
proposed vacation. At the request of the Commissioner of Public Works, the petitioner will provide: 
 

Amend existing easement  $600.00 

 
 Since the proposed vacation is not in conflict with City plans, the City Plan Commission at its 
regular meeting on May 24, 2010, recommended approval of the subject file conditioned on obtainment of 
the final map and coordinated report from DPW, and payment of fees as outlined in the report by the City 
Lights owners. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 
cc: Ald. Robert Donovan 


